## Dear Colleague

We still have a small number of places available for mid-year entry on our Bachelor of Social Work program and would be pleased to receive an application as soon as possible. We would appreciate if you could circulate this email amongst your networks for anyone you know who is thinking about studying social work.

The Bachelor of Social Work can be studied full or part-time on our South West Campus in Bunbury, and is also available online (though students who study online are required to attend on-campus activities for a minimum of 5 days per semester in order to meet the accreditation requirements of the Australian Association of Social Workers). Please see links below

More information about the Bachelor of Social Work - <a href="http://www.ecu.edu.au/degrees/courses/bachelor-of-social-work">http://www.ecu.edu.au/degrees/courses/bachelor-of-social-work</a>

VIDEO about Edith Cowan University's South West Campus in Bunbury - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F82qCwhV kl

Courses you can study at ECU's South West Campus in Bunbury - http://www.ecu.edu.au/degrees/south-west

Getting to ECU's South West Campus in Bunbury - <a href="http://www.ecu.edu.au/about-ecu/getting-to-ecu/getting-to-the-south-west-campus">http://www.ecu.edu.au/about-ecu/getting-to-ecu/getting-to-the-south-west-campus</a>